September 18, 2008

Mr, Nick Derisio

DERISIO CONSTRUCTION INC.
52 Lafayette Parkway

Rochester, NY 14625

Dear Nick,

I wanted to express how pleased I was with the work you did for me recently. My
wooden windows were in need of repair and other companies had advised me to replace
all of them at considerable cost. You, on the other hand, examined the windows and told
me that they could be repaired at a much lower cost to me.

The work was performed efficiently and in a timely manner. The repairs and painting
were done very professionally.

I am totally satisfied with your company’s performance and have already recommended
you to some of my friends and ncighbors. Plcasc fcel free to call upon mce as a reference
at any time.

Best regards,

o) Ty

Robert Twomey

11 Harrison Circle
Pittsford, NY 14534
585-317-6272



